
Special Meeting, Jan. 13, 1934. 
First Wational Bank, 9:00 P. M. 

A special meeting of Comcil was called on the above 
date for the purpose of confering with a representative of the 
CWA and to consider additional projects for the purpose of 
giving work to a larger number of memployed. 

'Present:- Councilman Hoachlander, Stover, Gilland, Seibert, 
Walck and Davison. (Mr. Wagner of the CWA was also 
present.) 

Due to the absence of Mr. W. Marl Gardner, Dr. W. E. Seibert 
was nominated and elected President Pro-tem. 

Dr. Seibert explained that the meeting had been called for the 
purpose of considering undertaking the building of a concrete 
storm sewer on Franklin Street, the connecting of various 
"dead ends" of the water system, or such other work as Council 
might decide. 

It was explained by Mr. Wagner that a federal grant of approx 
imately 20% of all monies expendeded by the Borough under the 
Penn'a, Relief plan could probably be secured to be used for 
purchase of materials for new projects undertaken under the 
CWA. 

A check over the records by the secretary indicated that epprox- 
imately $ 10,673.20 had been expended on the Relief work. 

| Pending further word concerning approval from the CWA, it was 
decided that new projects should be considered in the following 
order: - 

First:- The building of a concrete storm sewer on Franklin St. 
in either of two squares or for the entire two squares, depend- 
ing upon later developments. 

Second:- That the more importand connecting links be laid in the 
water system to eliminate "dead ends". 

On motion of Mr. Davison it was agreed that a 4 in. water main 
pe laid along Walters Avenue, connecting the mains on N, Car- 
Lisle and N. Allison Streets. 

On motion, council adjourned to meet at the call of the president 
to consider these projects more fully as soon as more details 
were available. 
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